
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

 

10 February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening on SchoolCloud 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 

 

Our online Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place on Wednesday 5th March from 4pm until 7pm.   

 

The meetings are intended to be constructive and positive occasions during which all aspects of school 

work are discussed so that we can tackle any problems where they might exist and help students to 

plug any knowledge gaps and ensure they reach their full potential.  

 

Appointment bookings are now open. Please contact Mrs Deborah Elsom at 

delsom@chewvalleyschool.co.uk if you need any help with this. 

 

Please visit https://chewvalley.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. A set of video 

instructions can be found here https://vimeo.com/473882995). [NB: School Cloud Systems Limited is 

a data controller for the purposes of the General Data Protection Regulation (Regulation (EU) 

2016/679) and related data protection legislation with regard to personal data collected via their 

website.]  

 

You will be asked to login with the following information: 

 

• Parent/Carer First Name 

• Parent/Carer Surname 

• Parent/Carer Email address     

 

• Student’s First Name 

• Student’s Surname 

• Student’s Date of Birth 

 

We look forward to speaking with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Rowlands 

Deputy Headteacher 
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